

NCFA Postpones Annual Distributor Social Due to Coronavirus

With the uncertain duration of the Coronavirus outbreak, the NCFA has regrettably decided to postpone our Distributor Social on **May 7**. The new date will be **September 9**.

This will be the day prior to our Screw Open Golf Outing, for those interested. Suppliers and distributors that have already registered will remain registered for the new date. We understand this new date may no longer work for you. Please contact the NCFA Office at Lgraham@ncfaonline.com for a refund.

We feel the safety and health of our members and industry friends far outweigh the benefits of hosting this event at this uncertain time. We hope you can understand our difficult decision to postpone.

Stay healthy, friends!